

Tom & Ruth Denlinger Prayer Requests - July 2025 Serving with www.lightshineministries.org for the past 30 years

Greetings in the Name of our Lord Jesus Christ!

July has been a very busy month here at the LightShine Missions Base. I am writing this newsletter as our latest team finishes the roof on our Main Garage that they built this week. I am reminded to keep you informed because you have given in the past.

This photo shows shows some of the team. These two dads and their sons did the bulk of the work with another six people working (including myself) with our Base Director, Bob & Angie Neueschwander. There is so much planning that goes into building a building like this while planning ahead for another team that is flying in tonight (that will be working at a medical center in Glennallen) an additional team that is driving back from working at WEIO (the World Eskimo & Indian **Olympics**) this past week. Our Gulkana Team flies in next weekend.



This morning this team leader, **Gary Zimmerman**, led our Bible study time and emphasized how important it is not to fall into the trap of thinking that this life is all about building a bank account and accumulating things. **Instead, our goal is to seek out opportunities (like this one) to build up ministries and use these tools to make disciples of Jesus Christ.** This is the work of missions and your financial help is vital.

My job as Ministry Director is to do the work behind the scenes - helping people connect all the dots by planning ahead, vision casting, overseeing volunteers and helping them see the hand of the Lord working in their lives. **Thank you for helping me do this.** Daily I am faced with new challenges and problems to solve. This is my job and I am grateful for your understanding of what I do. **But most of all, thank you for praying for me. Pray that the LORD gives me new insights on discipleship.**

We send you this newsletter to help you understand what I do and our financial needs in ministry. **As a missionary, I need to raise \$5,250 per month to cover my salary.** The money that comes in from our supporters goes into a column in our ministry's books that I draw from when I report my hours each week. We ask for financial support since our ministry is not a money making business. **Thank you so much!**

Tom Denlinger - Founder & Ministry Director - 717.314.7760 (cell)

My Email: tomdenlinger@comcast.net

Make checks payable to: **LightShine Ministries P.O. Box 777 Mount Joy, PA 17552** To support Tom & Ruth Denlinger as missionaries online, **CLICK HERE**.